
   

This is your final newsletter from the OP-ENS project. We’d like to take the time to 
thank you for your time and contributions to the project.  

This month’s newsletter has a checklist to help you think about your healthcare 
experiences, including what went well and what you might improve in the future. 

If things when well, you can figure out how to build on those successes. 

If things didn’t go the way you would like, you can decide on your next steps. This 
might including advocating for yourself to: 

• Your provider 
• Your healthcare clinic 
• Your insurance provider 

Making your concerns known can help improve the quality of your care and may 
even help educate providers on how to improve care for all people with 
disabilities. 
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Your 13 Month Interview is 
coming up! 

 

An OP-ENS research assistant will 
reach out to you soon to schedule a 
time for your final interview. 
 

After the interview, you will receive 
$25 for your time and contributions 
to the project. 
 

You can also call us at 312-355-0906 
to schedule your interview. 
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